
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sante Fe Chicken  

 Pizza Dippers  

 Salad Bar Selections  

 Green Pepper Slices  

 Black Beans  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:    

 

 

1. Early Act Club is looking for students who would like to volunteer on Thanksgiving Day 

morning to help support LaGrange Rotary Club Run for Pie. The club needs help with 

water stations and/or the food station. Students will receive service hours. See Mrs. 

Rupert for more information.  

 

2. The PTO will be having Fun Snack on Friday, November 17
th

. They will be selling 

churros for $2.00 and soda for $1.00.  

 

3. For those who are interested in wrestling this season please attend the informational 

meeting today, November 16th at 5:30 PM in the Gurrie cafeteria.  Bring you parents and 

your questions to Coach Varela and Coach Brewer where you can learn what you need in 

order to prepare for this upcoming season.  All are welcomed!" 

 

4. The Gurrie Speech Team meeting for after school today is cancelled and has to be 

rescheduled for Monday after school. If you had a practice performance scheduled with 

Mr. Ingwersen, plan on performing after school on Monday, or see Mr. Ingwersen if you 

need to reschedule for another time. Also, if you are interested in joining Speech Team 

and have not signed up on the Google Classroom site, see Mr. Ingwersen for more 

information before Thanksgiving break!  

 

5. Reminder to all STEM club members, we will meet after school today until 5:00. Please 

have a ride arranged. 

 

6. Cheerleaders do not forget we have changed practice tomorrow to before school at 6:30 

due to TGIF. Be sure to have your ride arranged in the morning so we can continue our 

work with stunting! 

 

7. The second PTO sponsored TGIF is this Friday right after school until 5pm. Tickets are 

on sale in lunches today and tomorrow. Remember you need to purchase the ticket at 

lunch with  the signed permission slip - we do not sell tickets at the door. Join the fun and 

see you at TGIF this Friday.  


